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Woohoo! 
December is 
here! Tis’ 
the 
Christmas 
season! The 
time of holly 
jolliness and 
festive 
lights and decorations everywhere (unless you are a 
grinch)! If you ask my ministry team, they will tell 
you that I was already decorating and listening to 
Christmas music weeks before December even rolled 
around. Come in and check out my office, I will show 
you my two Christmas trees, and the numerous 
ornaments! For most people, Christmas is a time of 
celebration with family and friends, and most 
importantly hearing the good news of the birth of 
Jesus Christ our Savior!   

However, Christmas is not celebrated by 
everyone! A very good friend of mine, grew up around 
the country of Laos with his parents. Most people 
there are Buddhist. They know Christmas is the 

celebration of a man named Jesus, but to them it’s 
just another birthday, like yours or mine. When they 
got to the U.S., they learned it wasn’t just Jesus’ 
birthday, but then a day where people got presents 
from people – and who doesn’t like presents! My 
friend, after he was older, talked about how this 
family would come give gifts and talk about the story 
of Jesus. At that time, as long as he got gifts, he 
didn’t care what stories the family would tell. My 
friend is now a Christian, knowing the true reason we 
celebrate Christmas! Little did he know; the real 
present was planted inside of him.  

This Christmas season, as you celebrate, 
share your presents, and get excited about all the 
Christmas festivities, be encouraged, inspired, and 
empowered by the Spirit to share the good news of 
the birth of Jesus Christ our Savior, who loves us so 
much that He died on the cross to save us from all 
our sins! What better way to celebrate Christmas, 
then to share this powerful news to everybody you 
come in contact with? Know that when you give a 
present, you may be planting a present! 
 
God’s peace and blessings to y’all this Advent season!  

 
DCE Rebecca 


